
10. GRAHAMS ROAD AND GREERS ROAD – PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN ISLANDS - UPDATE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, DDI 372-2724 

Corporate Plan Output:  2000/2001 Capital Works Programme 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of feedback to the publicity plan showing the 

construction of pedestrian islands in Grahams Road and Greers Road both of which are collector 
roads. 

 
 At its meeting on 3 April 2001, the Board approved the publicity plan showing the position of the 

proposed pedestrian islands for distribution.  Feedback from the residents to the publicity plan was: - 
 

• Unconditionally for the proposal  14 
• Conditional approval (i.e. with suggested improvements)   7 
• Conditionally against the proposal  4 
• Unconditionally against the proposal    6 
 

 Total 31 
 
One of those against the proposal is the owner of No. 399 Greers Road who has objected to the 
location of the pedestrian island near Eastling Street on the grounds that it would be impossible to turn 
right into his driveway.  This is correct, but in this position he is the only property so affected.  At a site 
meeting with the resident it was confirmed that this position was best in the Area Engineer’s view.  
 
Several objections were also received regarding the positioning of the pedestrian island between 
Condell Avenue and Kilburn Street.   
 
The Area Engineer shall hold further discussions with the residents concerned and report back to the 
Board. 
 

 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.   

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


